
Letter of Intent 

The Culture Crew wants a vote from you!  

Dear Class of 2020, 

My name is Justina Warnick and I’m running alongside my roommate Stephanie 
Teeuwen on a ticket for class senator! I’m from Wilkes-Barre, Pennsylvania (near Scranton – 
home of The Office) and Stephanie is from Oegstgeest, Netherlands.  

We are overjoyed to be running for the Student Senate Class of 2020 Senator positions for 
countless reasons: to be a direct link between your voice and campus policy, to meet many more 
fellow classmates, to launch student ideas into action, and to represent and further encourage 
cross-cultural activities. 

1)   Direct link between your voice and campus policy 

As Class Senator, we will commit to an open-door policy in order to increase the opportunities 
through which you can communicate your concerns. This includes welcoming you to our actual 
dorm room and encouraging you to text, email, Snapchat, or Facebook us! We think it is of the 
utmost importance that every voice from the freshmen class can not only be heard clearly but 
also be continually supported in meetings by Senators. This approach is sure to cultivate 
responses and resolutions to class concerns.  

2)   Meet many more fellow classmates 

One of the perks of being involved in the student representative, parliamentary body of 
Dickinson College is being able to meet new people. We understand and appreciate that many of 
you most likely have great things to contribute to our campus and look forward to meeting 612 
of you! 

3)   Launch student ideas into action 

Being part of this central system presents the opportunity to pitch student ideas and to tirelessly 
defend them until they come to fruition. We are far beyond excited and more than ready to 
support your ideas that can make our campus an even better place!  

4)   To represent and further encourage cross-cultural activities  

Our cross-cultural friendship has taught us more about ourselves, each other, and the world in the 
past two weeks than any diversity class could teach. We recognize the importance in sitting with 
each other to listen to Dutch music or talk about Wilkes-Barre’s locally famous food or find 
similarities within our languages. It is this attitude and experience that we wish to enhance on 
campus and provide greater opportunities for cultural expression! 

The Culture Crew wants a vote from you! We hope to represent our class soon! 


